HARRISON TOWNSHIP SCHOOL DISTRICT 120 North Main Street Mullica Hill, NJ 08062

Phone: (856) 478-2016 Fax: (856) 223-1672

Margaret Q. Peretti, Ed.D. Superintendent of Schools

Robert Scharlé **Business Administrator** Andrew P. Davis, Ed.D. Chief Academic Officer

Renee Ingiosi Harrison Township Principal

Lori Hynes Supervisor of Student Services

Valerie Cline HTS Assistant Principal

Lisa Heenan Pleasant Valley Principal Jennifer Hackett-Slimm **Curriculum Supervisor**

March 27, 2017

Dear PVS Parent/Guardian,

The Harrison Township School District is participating in a Digital Learning Readiness Report for New Jersey schools. The individual surveys are school versions of the District Readiness Assessment used at the Future Ready summits.

The NJTRAx Digital Learning Readiness Report will be based on the responses of individuals in six different roles within the school community – Student (Grades 5 & 6), Parent/Guardian, Teacher, School Administrator, Information Technology Coordinator, and Educational Technology Coordinator.

We are asking all of our Pleasant Valley Elementary School parents/guardians to participate in this 10-12 minute on-line survey.

Please access the Harrison Township School District survey via the following link:

http://dl.njtrax.org/152070

Pleasant Valley Elementary School Parent/Guardian Survey code:

Anaconda083

A direct link to begin the survey is also available on the main page of the district website. Copies of each survey can be found on the district website under the curriculum tab. Follow the resources toolbar on the left of the screen and select NJ Trax to view each survey in its entirety.

Your participation is extremely important. If you have any questions, please contact me directly at 856.478.2016 extension 7168 or via e-mail davisa@harrisontwp.k12.nj.us.

Sincerely,

Andrew P. Davis, Ed.D.

andrew P. David

Chief Academic Officer